
The APS School Board seeks to listen to the voices of 
students, parents and community stakeholders to help 
define a vision and recommendations for the future of 
Drew Model School.

Questions for discussion:
°° What is the vision for Drew Model’s students as 
we strive to provide the best possible learning 
environment?

°° What do we, as the Drew community, want to be and 
do in the future?

This is a follow-up meeting that builds on the ideas 
shared at the October 24 community meeting: the 
importance of creating a school that focuses on students 
as communicators, collaborators, critical thinkers, 
creators, and global citizens. At the December 8 meeting, 
we will look at a variety of school models where these 
attributes are a focus of the work.

You’re invited…
Help APS recommend a vision 

for the future of Drew Model School!

MEETING 2: Taking a Closer Look
Date: Thursday, December 8, 2016
Time: 6:30 – 8:00 PM
Location: Drew Model School; Multi-Purpose Room

3500 S. 23rd St., 22206

DREW MODEL SCHOOL 
VISIONING PROCESS

www.apsva.us/drew-visioning/

We hope to see you there!

For more information, contact Catharina Genove at 
catharina.genove@apsva.us or 703-228-5825.


